MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF THE TOWR OF LAKE LURE
Tuesday, July 13, 1971

The regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners was held in the Town
Hall at 7:30 o‘clock, P. M. on July 13, 1971. The following members of the
Board were present: J. Paul Wilsoun, Mayor; Avery T, Cashion, Jr., Commissioner:
Zeb Vv, Dalton, Commissioner.

Hollis M. Owens, Jr., Town Attorney, was also present.

The Mayor, J. Paul Wilson, called the meeting to order and the Clerk
read the minutes of the last weeting. The minutes were approved as written.

Mr. Richard Washburn, Mr., Martin Ives Goodman, and Mr. Freno Blankenship,
citizens of the Town of Lake Lure were present,

The Mayor recognized Mr. Washburn who explained the safety marker system
which is now being placed on the lake known as Lake Lure and advised that this
system is now being used on all the inland waters of North Carolina for the
safety of the boating public, Mr. Washburn further advised that markers have
been placed around the swimming area and will be placed near the dam and in
the channel leading into the main part of the lake.

Mr. Blankenship stated that he was opposed to any markers being plYaced
in Cane Creek Cove,

Mr., Blankenship asked permissiow to have access to the Lake Lure Garbage
Dump for the purpose of hauling refuse to said dump. He was advised that the
Town of Lake Lure has entered into a contract with Mr. Sidney Nelon under which
Mr, Nelon has charge of the lake Lure Garbage Dump and that his request would
have to be directed to Mr. Nelon,

Upou wotion of Commissioner Cashion, seconded by Commissioner Dalton and
unanimously passed the Clerk was instructed to write a letter to all persons
being furnished water by the Lake Lure Municipal Water Sapply advising such
persons of the new water motes established by ordinance adopted by the Beard
ott June B, 1971, and to mail one of such letters with each 1971 water bill,

Upon motion of Commissioner Dalton, seconded by Commissioner Cashion, and
unanimously adopted the Board voted to give a 1%% discount for all 1971 taxes
paid during the month of July, 1971,

Upon motion of Commissioner Cashion seconded by Commissioner Dalton, and
unanimously adopted the Clerk was instructed to take all steps necessary to keep
the two inboard boats owned by Camp Pinewood off the lake kuown as "Lake Lure"
unless and until Camp Pinewood purchases permits as required by the schedule of
fees for permits adopted by the Board of Commissionsrs on November 10, 1970,

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 10:30 ofelock P, M.
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